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Suited for competitive to 
elite basketball players 
looking for a energised 
cushioning and lateral 
stability to promote 
responsive transitions, 
while delivering excellent 
comfort.

22mm-15mm 455g
8-10, 11-12H, 
14, 15

STD

Synthetic mesh 
upper with PU 
reinforcements on the 
lateral upper 

Padded tongue for 
added comfort

External heel counter

Thick midsole with PU 
midsole reinforcements 
laterally to improve stability 
during side-to-side 
movements

FLYTEFOAM™ propel 
midsole foam

Hard EVA PropulsiveTrusstic

Removable SpEVA sockliner

Dynamic expanded 
outsole at the lateral 
forefoot

NC Rubber outsole

Non-marking outsole

$250
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Suited for the 
intermediate or club 
basketball player, looking 
for a speed and stability 
shoe that provides 
immediate response 
when switching between 
attack and defence.

19.5mm-9mm 370g
8-10, 11-12H, 
14

STD

Synthetic Mesh vamp 
upper

TPU stabilizing 
structure externally 
supporting the 
rearfoot

FLYTEFOAM™ midsole foam

Rearfoot GEL™ Technology 

Forefoot and rearfoot 
reinforcements functional 
for fast breaks and shaking 
defenders

Propulsive trusstic midfoot

Wider basenets for stable 
side-to-side movements

Dash groove design 
allows for smoother 
transitions when 
driving forward

NC Rubber outsole

Non-marking outsole

$200
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22mm-12mm 298g 
1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 
6, 6H, 7H

STD
Synthetic leather and 
PU upper 

EVA midsole foam

Removable EVA sockliner

NC Rubber outsole

Non-marking outsole
$130

ASICS SS24 BASKETBALL TECH SPECS


